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Dear Parents,             28th April 2023 

A big thank you to all parents and families who took the time to respond to our 

Parental Questionnaire for RE 

I have listed the responses below from February 2023  

 

 February 2023 (229 responses) 

 0.4%=1 response , 0.9%= 2 responses 

Strongly 

Agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 

Disagree 

Don’t 

know 

1 My child is happy at this school. 73.8% 23.6% 0.4% 0.9% 1.3% 

2 My child feels safe at this school. 77.3% 20.1% 0.4% 0.4% 1.7% 

3 This school enables my child to behave respectfully  80.8% 17.9% 0.9% 0% 0.4% 

4 This school is a supportive and joyful community 74.7% 21% 1.3% 0.4% 2.6% 

5 Staff at this school are positive role models for my child 77.3% 19.7% 0.4% 0.4% 2.2% 

6 The school works well with the local parishes  72.9% 17.5% 2.2% 0.4% 7.0% 

7 I understand the school’s Catholic mission and I am 

supportive of it 

82.5% 16.2% 0.4% 0% 0.9% 

8 The school supports me in my role as the first educator of 

my child 

69.9% 24.5% 2.6% 0.4% 2.6% 

9 My child enjoys learning in Religious Education lessons 72.2% 22.3% 1.7% 0% 1.7% 

10 I know how well my child is doing in Religious Education 

and how to improve  

62.9% 27.1% 4.4% 0.4% 5.2% 

11 The school supports my child’s spiritual and moral 

development  

79% 17.9% 0% 0.4% 2.6% 

12 I am invited to be involved in the prayer life of the school 

(subject to COVID restrictions)  

69% 21.8% 2.6% 0% 6.6% 

 

 

Regards  

 

 

 

The Senior Leadership Team  
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